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Pastor MarcosCisterna& Leilany Acosta
3134 Washington St, Roxbury, MA 02119
Email: marcoscisterna@yahoo.com
Phone: 617-606-6205

May 25, 2016

Dear Pastor,

My name is Pastor Marcos Cisterna of Pabellon de la Fe Church located at 3134 Washington St, Roxbury MA 02119 (inside the YMCA). We would like your church congregation to participate on our first Prayer & Rally Walk for Community Peace. This event will take place on June 25, 2016 at 10am.These past couple of years we certainly have been having our share of community violence issues, including gang violence, domestic violence, drugs, crime and drugs. This is why I have decided to organize this Prayer/Rally Walk for Community Peace.  We would like to see the violence stopped and see everyone living in peace, unity, and safety. God has called us to restore the peace in our communities and to bring healing, restoration and reconciliation. “Also, seek the peace and prosperity of the city to which I have carried you into exile.  Pray to the Lord for it, because if it prospers, you too will prosper” (Jeremiah 29:7 NIV).

The Prayer & Rally Walk for Community Peace is an attempt to unite the body of Christ and to live the message that Jesus gave us: Lets stand together to pray for peace and unity, by working for peace, and becoming makers of peace, as sons and daughters of God.

Jesus guides us to peace and unity through his word, and through those he calls to lead us in our walk of faith.  May we have the courage and fortitude to embrace the light of Jesus, to live in the light and to share it with all whom we meet.

I hope that you and your congregation can join us during this walk on June 25, 2016 to celebrate the gift of Christ’s light, which guides us to become makers of peace and unity. The walk will start at 3134 Washington St, Roxbury and finish at the Mozaret Park, Centre St Jamaica Plain. 

I look forward to visiting to hearing from you, visiting your church and meeting you to discuss this year’s Pray & Rally Walk for Community Peace. We are planning to hold peace walks every year in the city; we would like you to be part of this ongoing event. We must stand as agents of the Kingdom of God; declare that Boston belongs to God. We will unite as ONE, to transform and make an impact in our city. You may reach me at via phone at (617) 602-6205 or via email: marcoscisterna@yahoo.com

In Christ, 



Marcos Cisterna, Pastor & Prayer/Rally Walk Organizer
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